
Invitation to the Unveiling of Our Library 

Mural Project 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce the unveiling of our much-anticipated Library Mural Project! Join us 

as we celebrate this vibrant addition to our community space, created by local artists to inspire 

creativity and a love for reading. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Location: [Library Name], [Library Address] 

There will be refreshments, artistic activities for children, and a chance to meet the artists behind 

the mural. We look forward to celebrating this wonderful enhancement of our library together! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 


